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23 September 2020 
 

TO: Mayor Collins, the Helena City Commission and Interim City Manager Reed 
 
FROM: The Helena Citizens’ Council 
 
RE:   Recommendation on Continued Virtual Public Participation in Commission 

Meetings  
 

 

Offered by Dylan Klapmeier, Chair- passed unanimously 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the City of Helena is conducting City Commission 

meetings virtually through the online meeting platform Zoom. This allows greater public 

participation in City Commission meetings by allowing the public to participate from anywhere 

that they have an internet connection. The HCC recommends that after regular in-person City 

Commission meetings resume, the City continue to offer virtual options for public participation 

in Commission meetings. 
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